
Gonzalez baby shower  

 
 

About the Gonzalez Family: 
 

Herman Gonzalez is a mission pilot in Bolivia. He met his wife Saray while 
they both served abroad. They have two lovely daughters, Miah and Galilea, 
and are expecting baby boy Goshen on January 17th! They had been living in 
Maryland and were all set to move back to Bolivia (bags packed and all) when 
their doctor said the pregnancy was high-risk. They decided to stay in the 
states to receive better care and God brought them to LLA when we were 
in dire need of a new Teacher’s Aide! “Mr. Gonzalez” has been such a blessing, 
and the kids adore him!  
 

The Gonzalez family plans to move back to Bolivia by the end of the 
school year, and cannot take a lot of luggage with them. Therefore, we 
would like to ask for monetary donations instead of gifts for the baby. If 
you are able to donate, any amount would be greatly appreciated! Please use 
the envelope we are providing for you and send back to school by 
Wednesday, January 10th so we have time to put the contributions together.  
 

We will have an intimate celebration for the Gonzalez family and the 
students on Friday, January 12. If you would like to help set up or send food 
for the event, please contact Fellicia: (909) 645-6534  
 
 
Thank you so much! :)  
	


